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Dear Parents/Guardians,
The beginning of this school year is starting off differently than we are accustomed to, but it will be a great year none the less.  I am excited to be your child’s teacher this year.  We will work together to navigate this school year using a different approach and technology.  To begin, visit my webpage and we will soon move towards Office 365 Teams for assignments and learning incorporating synchronous and asynchronous teaching. Most families have already signed up for my Remind group.  I will use Remind to send messages and reminders.  Through Remind, you are also able to send messages to me.
To locate my webpage, go to nfschools.net.  Next, hover over the tab Schools, locate and click on Geraldine J. Mann.  Once on Geraldine J. Mann webpage, click on tab Teacher Web Pages. Locate and click on my name Misterkiewicz, S.   Once on my web page you can click on the tabs on the left-hand side for resources and Beginning of the Year assignments.  Please visit my webpage frequently for assignments until your child receives their laptop. 
To start the year, on my webpage I have a Student Survey for your child to fill out,  a Beginning of the Year Get to Know You Power Point for your child to work on, as well as some back to school activities. 
I look forward to this school year.  I want to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we work together this school year.  If you have any questions/concerns, please contact me by calling the school at 278-7940, sending an email to me at smisterkiewicz@nfschools.net, or sending a message through the Remind app.
Sincerely,
Mr. Misterkiewicz

